
LEARN MORE AND REGISTER:



INFO@WOOLWICHCOUNSELLING.ORG

WOOLWICH
COUNSELLING
CENTRE 
PRESENTS

NURTURING EMPATHY

IN OUR CHILDREN
PARENTING WORKSHOP

No cost, virtual workshop

We are wired to need connection, validation and
belonging. Nurturing empathy in our children can
improve emotion regulation and caregiver-child
communication, and build positive relationships. Join us 
to gain strategies that can foster empathy in our children. 

THURSDAY, FEB. 17 2022
7-8 PM

519-669-8651

65 MEMORIAL AVE, ELMIRA

FOLLOW US


